
HALONG BAY, VIETNAM 

 
Deluxe Halong Bay Cruise  
 

UNESCO World Heritage Site  

Ha Long Bay, in Vietnam’s Gulf of Tonkin, was inscribed in 1994. The area includes some 1,600 
oddly-shaped islands and islets, forming a spectacular vision of karst pillars, sometimes 
compared in local folklore to a dragon’s back. Most of the islands are uninhabited and 
unaffected by a human presence. Its outstanding scenic beauty is compl...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 6½ hours  

   

 

 
Halong Countryside  
 

After tendering ashore, board a coach for an approximately 1½-hour drive to the Giac Tam 
Buddhist Zen Monastery. Along the way, enjoy the views of the scenic countryside of Ha Long, 
passing villages surrounded by bamboo fences and limestone walls. Learn of the history of 
Vietnamese’s Buddhist Zen, set up by the Tran Kings who destroy the Kublaikhan troop in the 
13th cen...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 5 hours  

   

 
Hanoi Highlights  
 

Discover Hanoi—Vietnam’s capital and a remarkable city that will seduce you with its old-world 
charm. Boasting a romantic blend of ancient Asian and French heritage, Hanoi holds that it is 
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the jewel in Vietnam's crown. It is a 3½-hour drive from the pier, and upon arrival in Hanoi you 
will visit Ba Dinh Square, also known as the Ho Chi Minh Quarter. Nearby you wil...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 11½ hours  

   

 
Kayak Adventure in Halong Bay  
 

UNESCO World Heritage Site  

Ha Long Bay, in Vietnam’s Gulf of Tonkin, was inscribed in 1994. The area includes some 1,600 
oddly-shaped islands and islets, forming a spectacular vision of karst pillars, sometimes 
compared in local folklore to a dragon’s back. Most of the islands are uninhabited and 
unaffected by a human presence. Its out...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 hours  

   

 

 
Magnificent Halong Bay by Junk  
 

UNESCO World Heritage Site  

Ha Long Bay, in Vietnam’s Gulf of Tonkin, was inscribed in 1994. The area includes some 1,600 
oddly-shaped islands and islets, forming a spectacular vision of karst pillars, sometimes 
compared in local folklore to a dragon’s back. Most of the islands are uninhabited and 
unaffected by a human presence. Its out...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  
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Approximately 3½ hours  

   

 

 
Private Car - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Minibus - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Minivan - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
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and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  
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